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Dear Parents/Carers         5th March 2025 

ENRICHMENT DAY – THURSDAY 6th MARCH 2025 

I am delighted to inform you that we will be hosting our next Enrichment Day in school on Thursday 
6th March. For pupils, parents and carers new to the school, we have one enrichment day per term 
and the purpose of the day is to provide the opportunity for pupils to learn about the world we live in 
by developing their awareness and knowledge of another country and culture. Pupil Voice and our 
ambassadors voted for our focus country to be Turkey. 

We are excited to be learning more about Turkey and we are very lucky to be joined by Havin and her 
mum who will share more of their rich culture with pupils. Staff are working together to create an 
engaging day of learning for all, providing activities including traditional dancing, Turkish fairytales, 
making and sharing of traditional Turkish dishes and the ancient sports of archery and javelin. The 
day will conclude with a sharing assembly where the school community will compete to become the 
best linguist earning additional points for their house team. 

Pupils will not experience all activities on the day, but groups will be rotated on future days to ensure 
that they experience a different focus area to explore.  After registration, the day will look like this: 

·Activity 1     9.05 – 10.35am 
·Break   10.35 – 10.50am 
·Food for Thought   10.50 – 11.15am 
·Activity 2    11.15 – 12.45pm 
·Lunch    12.45 – 1.15pm 
·House Group Activity  1.15 – 2.35pm 
·Sharing Assembly   2.35 – 2.55pm 

Pupils will be in mixed house teams; it would be fantastic if they could wear something comfortable on 
the day in their house team colours or dress up as their favourite book character as it is also World 
Book Day. Please share with your child the order of the day and the changes to routine. Tutors will 
ensure that all pupils are made aware of the day and the changes to their normal routine in advance. 

I hope that the day will be interesting for everyone and if you have any further questions please do not 
hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs J Schmidschneider 

Mrs J Schmidschneider 

Art Teacher - jenny.schmidschneider@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 
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